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seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 

12th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

British Army Interactive Roadshow Event 
Friday 20th October 2023 

 
We are delighted to invite your child to take part in The British Army Interactive Roadshow Event. This 
event is run by The British Army and will include information on the different career streams within the 
British Army, whilst also "myth-busting" any potential misconceptions students and others may have about 
the organisation.  
 
This Roadshow Event will be broken into three components on the day: 
 

 The Physical Component:  Students will take part in a physical fitness task along with sessions on 
personal and military equipment.   

 The Conceptual Component: Students will take part in a survival priority task challenge.   

 The Moral Component: Students will learn about leadership and situations in which the Army 
encounters, there will also be elements of teambuilding and trust workshops.   

 
Students will be encouraged to get ‘hands-on’ with all of the kit and equipment provided by the Army, 
however, this is optional and we would be very understanding if any student did not feel comfortable in 
doing so.  
 
The event will take place from 8.40am – 1pm on the School field. Your child will be given a 2-hour timeslot 
on the day to take part. These times will be shared with the students in School.  As Friday 20th is a non-
uniform day, please ensure your child brings a warm jacket and sensible clothing, as they will be outside 
for this event.   
 
If you have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Miss C Shanahan 
Curriculum Leader, Business 
cshanahan@buckinghamschool.org 
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